

## PROVIDING CUSTOMIZED SOLUTIONS FOR THE GOLF INDUSTRY

Golf Course Management | Consulting Services | Facility Review | Construction & Renovation Services

Landscapes Golf Management 2022 GM Conference

2021 Golf Course Superintendent of the Year – Joe Haskins, Renditions

Dear Joe,

Congratulations on receiving the <u>Golf Course Superintendent of the Year</u> award. This is an award that is provided by the Landscapes Corporate team to the Golf Course Superintendent whom they believe best exemplifies a team player who delivers the best possible course conditions for the resources made available. The recipient of this award contributes to the overall positive culture of the property and helps whenever they are needed. The GCS of the Year has attention to detail in administering their business, completes special projects on schedule and on budget while maintaining a safe environment.

There were other worthy nominees, so it should give you great pride that you have been selected as Golf Course Superintendent of the Year.

This letter brings you my warmest congratulations. It is an honor to be selected for this award by the team. It speaks highly about how well you and your work are perceived in the company. It is your positive contributions that deserves our recognition and I am proud to say that you are a valued member of our company.

Congratulations again and thank you for all you do for Landscapes Golf Management.

Thomas R. Everett, President

Landscapes Golf Management